
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Ray Lawrence 
Interim Headteacher 

 

 

 

 
March 2025 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in the role of Class Teacher.  
 
In this pack, you will find the following documents:  
 

• The Advert  

• Application Form 

• Job Description and Person Specification 
 
Once you have completed the application form, kindly send by email to, 
hr@thegarden.hackney.sch.uk , for the attention of Maria Theophilou. 
 
If you have any queries at all, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
I look forward to receiving your application.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Maria Theophilou 
School Business Manager 
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